17th May 2022





John Devine M.A. (Hons); M.Ed; SQH Headteacher

Breadalbane Academy
ABERFELDY PH15 2DU
Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464
Email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk
Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

S3 Munro Experience

We would like to provide the opportunity for every pupil in the new S3 year group to have a one-day Munro climb experience this term through the outdoor education programme as part of the Breadalbane Guarantee. The year group will be getting split between 3 days. Group 1 will be on Monday 30th May, Group 2 on Tuesday 31st May and Group 3 on Wednesday 1st June. Pupils will be allocated to a group closer to the day.

This will take place in the Ben Lawers area and will be subsidised by the school to encourage participation by all. There is no cost to pupils for the day.

Pupils participating in the Munro climb will need to bring a packed lunch, water bottle and be dressed appropriately for a day on the mountain. If a pupil receives free school meals, they should place an order the day before their walk. Should pupils receive free school meals they should order their lunch prior to the day of the trip. Equipment required includes a rucksack (school bag), waterproof jacket and waterproof trousers, warm hat, sunscreen, strong footwear or walking boots. If required, there are waterproof jackets and trousers available for pupils to use at school. Any medication required should also be brought on the trip.

This trip is covered by the annual consent form. We want all pupils in S3 to have this experience. If there is a reason for a pupil not to participate in this experience, please contact the school at breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk by Friday 20th May.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Scott Douglas

Head of Outdoor Education











